
17/12/2013

SUBJECT: REACH ± SVHC

Dear Customer,

about European Regulation 1907/2006 (REACH), this is to inform you that products

belonging to the commercial families LARIPUR and LARICOL as manufactured by COIM

S.p.A. do not contain ± at the best of our knowledge ± so-called SVHC (Substances of Very

High Concern) as set forth in the list updated at 16/12/2013 by the European Chemicals

Agency (ECHA), which is expected to form part of Annex XIV and which are probably

subject to Authorisation.

,I�\RX¶G have any further enquires, please do not hesitate to ask us by sending an e-mail to

the following address reach@it.coimgroup.com or via fax to this number: 02 3286499.

Yours sincerely,

Raimondo Baldassarri


